
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

6th March 2020 

 

 
 

  

Do we need a Covid Test? 
 
Please have a look at the chart below.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 Bug Club 
 
An information sheet about bug club has gone home 
with your children. 
 
Passwords have been sent out separately.  We use this 
online reading world throughout the school and it is an 
essential part of our home learning should your child 
be isolating or bubbles be closed. 
 
It ensures your child has access to books at exactly the 
right level for them and also promotes comprehension 
and understanding through questions on the text 
through the books. 
 
Please let us know immediately if your child has lost 
their password or you cannot access Bug Club at home. 

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
 

 

 

 

PE 
 
PE will only take place outdoors.  Be aware of the 
weather and if it is cold please send them with 
extra layers.   
Key Stage 1 children get a free piece of fruit every 
day (Reception Years 1 and 2).  Children in other 
year groups may like to bring a healthy snack on 
PE days. 

Key Rings for Pencil cases 
 
Children have enjoyed having their own key 
rings on their pencil case and it makes 
identifying them much easier. 
 
If your child hasn’t got a key ring yet then you 
can still send one in. 
 
 

PTA AGM 
The 2020 Wistanstow PTA AGM is scheduled 
for Thurs 17th September. To comply with 
new COVID regulations this is going to be 
short meeting with up to 6 parents outdoors 
at 8pm at Gillian Preeces’ farm (Briar Edge, 
Woolston, SY6 6QD). With limited fundraising 
opportunities and no prospect of large social 
activities being allowed in the near future the 
purpose of the meeting will be to appoint 
committee officers and deal with any current 
issues such as replacement of the shed at the 
village hall. If you have any comments or 
suggestions or would like to come to the AGM 
please contact Gillian (PTA Secretary) on 
07974 204222 or gillianpreece55@gmail.com 

 

 

Flu Vaccination 
 
All children in the school will be offered a Flu 
vaccine this year.  This will be on Wedn 14th 
October. 

School Dinners and Allergy Forms 
 
There will be a new menu from next week.  A 
copy was sent home with the children today. 
 
All allergy forms need to be returned even if 
there are no allergies to report. 
 

mailto:gillianpreece55@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Wedn 14th Oct – Flu Vaccination 

 

Wedn 11th Nov – Parents’ zoom 

consultations 

 

 

 
 

 

Events for the Newsletter 

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
If you have any news/notices of 
community/local events please email us  
 
Deadline is Monday 3.30 for  
inclusion on next Newsletter 
 

School Contact Details 

 
admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
01588 673347 

 
 

Parents’ Consultation Meetings 
 
Class teachers will be holding zoom meetings 
with parents about how their child/children 
are doing at school on Wedn 11th Nov from 
1pm. We are happy to do phone 
consultations instead of zoom meetings.  
More details to follow closer to the date. 

Please note that you may receive a phone call from 
school on 

01588 674825. 
This number only rings out. 

 
To contact the school please ring 01588 673347 



Do we need a Covid Test? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


